
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

CLUB OFFICERS 2020 
President 
Dan Jackson 
(423) 723-3522 

Vice President 
Phil Swihart 
(321) 514-3247 

Treasurer 
Anthony Hall 
(423) 915-9468 

Secretary 
Doug Lindauer 
(423) 957-0144 

Safety Officer 
Jerry Black 
(423) 418-0887 

Field Marshals 
Mike Harrison (423) 283-4825 
Tim Cox (423) 782-0253 
Skip Weller (423) 753-5352 
Craig Quillen (423) 384-4621 
David Jones (423) 538-4894 
Dan Jackson (423) 723-3522 

Newsletter Editor 
Glenn Ross 
(423) 282-1197 

Webmaster 
Craig Quillen 
(423) 384-4621 

Event Coordinator 
Tim Edwards 
(423) 530-4118 
 

Board Members 
   Term 
Jerry Black –  2020 – 2025 
Craig Quillen –  2019 – 2020 
Terry Bailey –  2019 – 2021 
Anthony Hall –  2017 – 2022 
Vic Koenig –  2020 – 2023 
Skip Weller -  2019 – 2024 
Skip Weller –  2019 - 2024 

 
 

 
 

Editor 
 
If  any  member has an article or something  he would like to 
share with the club including items members would like to 
sell or buy, then send your input either by e-mail to 
rossgtenn@gmail.com or post to- 
 

Glenn Ross 

 134 Chock Creek Road 

 Johnson City, TN  

37601-3639, 

Send your input by the 19
th

 of the month you would like it 
included. 
 
Electronic input should be .jpegs and word documents (.doc 
or .docx). 
 
THANKS! 
 

Glenn Ross 
 

Next Meeting  

Tuesday, 26 January 2021, 6:45 PM at Harbour House on Roan 

Street in Johnson City.  Tables will be socially distanced. 
 
 

President’s Message 
 

Dan hasn’t sent me a message for this edition, but let 

me say something instead.  With the results of the election, 

Dan is leaving the presidency.  

 He was always saying “I don’t get paid enough for 

this job,” but he was paid for the job he did, because -    

 we’ve had a 28% increase in membership,  

 we added  a shelter on the flight line,  

 we have improvements to the sides of our runway, 

 we held several very successful club flying events 

 we hosted our first Senior Pattern Association event 

 we conducted  our first “Learn To Fly” Event and 

 thanks to Tim and the members, three of the best 

years of Chill and Grill club Fellowship. 

 

   Thanks Dan, and  I’m sure seeing our club move 

forward, even in trying times, has been the best payment of 

all.   Even if we didn’t pay you with sawbucks, we can say 

THANKS for all you did!!  
 

mailto:rossgtenn@gmail.com


 

 

The club Officer and Board Member election meeting was held at the field Tuesday 24 

November, cold though it may have been.  The results are as follows: 

PRESIDENT:    David Jones 

VICE PRESIDENT:   Phil Swihart 

SECRETARY:    Doug Lindauer 

TREASURER::    Anthony Hall 

SAFETY OFFICER:    Walt Stewart 

Addl. FIELD MARSHALS:  Anthony Blair and Keith Nelson 

WEBMASTER:    Craig Quillen 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR:           Glenn Ross 
EVENT COORDINATOR:   

 
BOARD MEMBER –2021 – 2026: Craig Quillen 

 

The following Event Schedule for 2021 was presented: 

Event Date Event Manager Location 

 Club Sponsored   

First Fly 1 Jan 2021 David Smith Air Field 

Indoor First Fly 6 Feb 2021 Tim Edwards KPT Auditorium 

Indoor Second Fly  10 Apr 2021 Tim Edwards KPT Auditorium 

Spring Fun Fly 15 May 2021  Air Field 

Learn To Fly with JCRC 24 Jul 2021 Phil Swihart Air Field 

National Model Aviation Day 14 Aug 2021 Anthony Hall Air Field 

Halloween Fun Fly and Swap Meet 30 Oct  2021  Air Field 

    

 Non Club Sponsored   

Senior Pattern Association TBD , NLT April Jerry Black Air Field 

    

 

Please note that we are missing Event Managers for the Spring Fun Fly and the 

Halloween Fun Fly and Swap Meet.  Please consider volunteering to manage one of these 

events.  Event Managers will be requested at the January Club Meeting, and if we don’t 

have a manager identified by the February Meeting, the events will be cancelled. 



 

 

 

It is time to start renewal of your membership.  Remember you need to renew your 

membership before the 31
st
 of December.  Also, again this year, all new and RENEWING 

members will need to complete a membership form and send it with your membership 

dues.  The 2021 form has been placed on the web site; there are copies at the field in the 

Forms Container, or contact Anthony Hall for a copy. 

Remember, dues are to be paid by 31 December for the New Year.  If you don’t 

renew, then you won’t get a membership card sent to your email with the new gate code, 

which will be put in place at the end of the 1 January 2021 First Fly Event. 

 

“”Article V – Club Dues  
Section 1. Timing  

The fiscal year of this club shall begin on the first (1st) day of January and end on the 

thirty-first (31st) day of December in each year. All dues are payable on an annual basis. Dues 

must be paid by January 1st of each year. Club privileges will not be extended if dues are not 

paid.””” 

 

 

  



 

 

What a slave driver….The new President, David Jones, called a club Officer 

meeting for November the 28
th

 and put the new Officers and anyone else he could catch to 

work!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Big THANKS!!! To everyone, we now have the windbreaks back for the first time 

in three years and the charging shed is Tres Toasty!!! By the way, the flying weather was 

superb. 



 

 



 

 

 

Hobby Town USA 

Located at 3515 Bristol Highway in Johnson City, Hobby Town offers a full range of hobby needs, from model 

rail roading, to automotive modeling and aviation modeling.  A strong sponsor of JCRC, they offer JCRC club 

members a 10% discount.  Phone: (423) 610-1010. 

 

https://www.hobbytown.com/johnson-city-tn/l137

